
Notification of NHI and LTCI

Contribution Rate in 2024

NHIS with
communication
and
consideration

National Health Insurance Service (NHIS) informs you that the national 

health insurance (NHI) contribution rate will be frozen in 2024, while 

that of long-term care insurance (LTCI) will be increased. Please refer to 

the following for details.

NHI and LTCI Contribution Rate in 2024

⦁ NHI rate for the employee-insured: 7.09%(frozen)

   - Monthly contribution 

= Monthly average wage × Contribution rate(7.09%)

     ※ Contribution share rate: employer 50%, employee 50%

   - Additional monthly contribution

= Additional monthly income × NHI contribution rate(7.09%)

⦁ LTCI contribution rate: 0.9082%(2023) ⇨ 0.9182%(2024, increased by 1.09%)

   - Monthly contribution

                    = NHI contribution × 
LTCI contribution rate(0.9182%)

NHI contribution rate(7.09%)

Best Wishes for a Healthy and Happy New Year 2024!

Inquiry NHIS Website (www.nhis.or.kr)
 Call Center 1577-1000 

(telephone charges: on caller)


